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Guam Community College Campus to Close for Spring 2022 College
Assembly

e NEWS
e Posted Date: 04/18/2022

Media Release
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Guam Community College Campus to Close for Spring 2022 College
Assembly

The Guam Community College will be holding its virtual Spring 2022 College
Assembly to provide professional development training for all postsecondary
faculty, staff and administrators on Monday, April 18, 2022 from 8:00am to
1:00pm.

The Mangilao campus will be closed during this time, however, post-secondary

classes will resume as scheduled beginning at 4:00pm.

it

For more information, contact John Dela Rosa, GCC Asst. Director of
Communications & Promotions, at 735-5638 (office), 482-4320 (cell),
or john.delarosa@guamcc.edu [2].
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